
“Breaking Boundaries Project”

European Road trip travelling across Europe„

“Due to my disability I can’t take one step. So be it, let’s move on.”  

The Faculty of Special Education of Eötvös Loránd University cordially invites people with and without disabilities for an interactive talk on the “Breaking Boundaries Project” on the 11th of September 2012 at 17:30. 

Breaking boundaries?! How?
The Breaking Boundaries project is about Cor Van Damme a 27 years old young man with a disability from Belgium on a road trip through Europe with the intention of motivating and informing other young Europeans with a disability.

Are you interested about hearing about Cor’s European adventure? Are you curious how is it feels like to live with a disability in another European county? Would you like to share your personal story with him? 

Cor wants to give a positive message to young people with disabilities and have them share their stories.  He hopes to meet as many people with disabilities in different European countries and show the world that a restriction does not prevent you from doing what you want to do. Cor wants to collect stories of young people with disabilities and their lives and put these stories up on his website. 

Date: 11th of September, 2012 at 17:30pm 

Venue: ELTE Bárczi Gusztáv Faculty of Special Education 

Address: 1097 Budapest, Ecseri út 3. A/67 room

Find more information on:

http://www.breakingboundaries.eu/ 

https://www.facebook.com/#!/breakingboundaries.eu 
http://www.enil.eu/news/breaking-boundaries-european-road-trip/ 
During the meeting anybody can support Cor’s trip with donating some money for the gas expanditure.
In the name of the organizers:

Krisztina Kovács                                 and                    Ágnes Sarolta Fazekas
Disability coordinator 




Students of ELTE University
ELTE University





Faculty of Social Sciences

kkovacs@barczi.elte.hu




fave@t-online.hu
The event is accessible. There is a restaurant in the building. Organizers reserve the right to change the programme. The event was organized by the Faculty of Special Education, Eötvös Loránd University.

The opportunity of networking and to know about the “Breaking Boundaries Project” is as a result of the “Erasmus Placement programme” of ENIL and the Faculty of Social Science, Eötvös Loránd University. 
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